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This year 2021, the Church in Wales has called a Climate Emergency. We thought it
important to ask the views of the children and young people in our schools about
these matters. Therefore, what we would like them to think about is this:
If they could say something to the people in charge, the leaders of our governments
and communities about looking after our planet, what would they say?
We are inviting our children and young people to paint, draw or design a piece of 2D
art that depicts how they would like our planet to look in the future.

Foundation Phase
Key Stage 2
Key Stage 3
Key Stage 4 

Within a circular template we would like images of what our pupils think the future
planet should look like.
They should include a few words explaining their work and what is important for the
future of our planet. They can write as much or as little as they like within the limit
of 50 words.
The competition is open to all pupils of our Church in Wales schools aged between 3-
16.
We will be selecting some of the artworks to be displayed in our cathedrals and on
the Church in Wales website. There will also be a prize awarded to the overall winner
in each of the three categories:

To enter the competition, download or draw the circular template onto A4 or A3
sized paper.
Entrants can use the template in whatever way they choose; either print the
template out and draw directly onto it, use computer software to create a graphic or
draw the circle on to an A4/A3 sheet of paper.
Entrants can use a range of materials and techniques from the following list:
drawing (e.g. pencil, pen, crayon, pastel, etc.), painting, printmaking, collage and
montage.
Entries will be judged on originality and creativity. Judges will be looking for an
imaginative and inspiring response to the theme.
All entries must be submitted to your Diocesan Education Office by 9th July 2021.
Entries should include the following details: Name, Age and school year, Name of
School.  Winners will be notified on the return to school in September.



Use this space to explain your work


